
Lincoln Hills Hiking & Walking Group’s  

Annual Meeting 
Friday, October 5, 2018 

Kilaga Springs Presentation Hall  3:30 – 5:00 PM 

Janet Voris, Program Manager of Placer Land Trust 

  
  

Janet said, "Presentations provide a history and overview of the work done by 
Placer Land Trust, and showcase our preserves and programs. Our PowerPoint 
presentation is full of beautiful pictures taken from our preserves and includes 
some of the flora/fauna of the area." 

Placer Land Trust recently recorded a conservation easement on the Antonio 
Mountain Ranch property on Fiddyment Road in Lincoln, as part of a mitigation 
project to permanently protect 794 acres of grasslands, vernal pools, streams and 
other wetlands as critical wildlife habitat and scenic open space, forever. 

Placer Land Trust has many future plans and projects. Your opportunity to hear 
about the many hiking trails, wildlife protection policy and future developments. 

This will be a treat for all outdoor enthusiasts and nature lovers alike. 

Everyone is Welcome to Attend!


